AUCTION
o TENS

DONATIONS N E E D E D

Do you own a business or work for a business that
would like to donate goods or services?

Do you have any unspent gift cards lying around that
you won’t be using?

Do you make any handcrafted goods you’d like to
donate?

PAC is looking for donations for the silent auction at the
Pub Night on May 14.

If you would like to donate, please contact
volunteerlatimer@amail.com or bring your donation to the
office by May 6. Please include your name/business name
with the donation so we can acknowledge you during the
event.

THANK YOU for supporting PAC.

All money raised through PAC fundraising activities is used to directly benefit the
students of Latimer Road Elementary; such as field trips, events, laptops and
ipads.
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